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Celebrating the Joy of the Season 

This week, St Andrew’s Church has been filled with the magical sounds of the festive 

season as both our KS2 Carol Concert and KS1 Sing-Along brought joy and unity to our 

school community. 

The KS2 Carol Concert was a truly heart-warming event, showcasing the incredible 

musical talents of our Year 3 to Year 6 students. From traditional carols to modern festive 

tunes, the children sang their hearts out, filling the church with a sense of wonder and 

cheer. A huge thank you to Ms Underhill and Ms Guest and the KS2 Team for their 

dedication and effort in organising and leading this spectacular event. Their hard work 

behind the scenes ensured the concert was a seamless and memorable occasion for 

everyone involved. Bravo to all the KS2 students for their enthusiasm and beautiful 

singing! 

Not to be outdone, our KS1 Sing-Along brought its own brand of festive fun! The younger 

children delighted everyone with their joyful renditions of holiday favourites. Their 

enthusiasm and energy were infectious, leaving smiles on the faces of everyone in the 

audience. A special shoutout goes to Mrs. Graves, whose commitment and creative 

leadership made this delightful event possible. Her encouragement and guidance helped 

our KS1 stars shine brightly on this festive stage. 

Thank you to all the staff, students, and families who attended and supported these 

events. It was wonderful to see our school community come together to celebrate the 

season in song and spirit. Let’s carry this joy and togetherness into the holiday season! 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

Reminder of Dates 

Tuesday 17th December at 10.30am and 2.15pm, Nursery Nativity 

Wednesday 18th December at 2pm, Head Teacher party 

Thursday 19th December at 10am and 2pm, Reception Nativity 

Friday 20th December Non Uniform Day and Winter Jumper Day 

 

 

FOMPPS 

A huge thankyou to everyone who supported the fair and our amazing team of 

volunteers.  The event was a brilliant success and enjoyed by so many children. 

The winter raffle prizes are still up for 

grabs, including £50 Amazon voucher, 

Moors Valley tickets, Flip Out and 

more. PLEASE RETURN ALL 

TICKETS ASAP 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


